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Dear Friends and Supporters of the World Music Commission:

The new fiscal operating budget introduced in Madrid, Spain includes my professional compensation as

Founder and Chairman of the project on 5/30/2022.  This new fiscal operating budget will be implemented

by the “new management team” referred to as the World Music Commission Administration and becomes

effective on January 1, 2023 (Please See Budget Addendum).

The World Music Commission is proud to support hospitals and the medical research community in the

country of Madrid, Spain and beyond. Per our conversations with Jose Z. Rodriguez and Goldestate

Robotics in Madrid, Spain, the World Music Commission has identified our scope of fundraising work in

Spain to include: fundraising, medical research support and the exploration of AI (Artificial Intelligence)

that is currently being used in hospitals, to prevent disasters.

We introduced Goldestate Robotics to the President and CEO of the Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce

in California as outlined in the emails and notes of the World Music Commission “BH 2.0. Small Business

Incubator” program. We have also identified the World Music Commission and its deliverables to include

medical research partnership-building, and other partners that collaborate in Goldesatate research at the

Complutense University of Madrid and its satellite program at Harvard University.

Our Charitable Foundation Services are still empowering communities. And, we continue to build these

sustainable results through Music, Technology and the Arts! Please call Mykesha A. Robinson at 1(310)

237-8728 for a fundraising consultation.

Best Regards,

Mykesha Anita Robinson,
HRH Queen Mykesha Robinson Zelensky
Chairman and Founder of the World Music Commission® Administration
Cc: Princess Trinity Tiara Harris and Princess Faith Isabella Sinclair Keys


